
I am a lifelong Oregonian and have never felt so far removed from the actual consideration and 
representation of my ideals, beliefs and morals as I am today!  I strongly urge you to do a fair and 
unbiased redistricting of our congressional districts which would allow those of us in rural areas to have 
a greater say in our own governing.  “Fair" and “reasonable" are adjectives we Oregonians are losing 
sight of rapidly.  Please consider carefully what is best for our state, not someone’s party.  Thank you. 
 
Janet Lundberg 
31317 Black Dog Rd. NE 
Albany, OR 97321 
 


